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Comments: Hi, I am a concerned citizen who live in Arizona and would love to see these horses being protected

and humanely managed.   Arizona is famous for her natural beauty and her unique wilderness that is inviting and

engaging.   Many of our residents, as well as many out-of-state visitors, hike and tour our parks and trails purely

because our state is not only beautiful but also accessible.   I k ow many people that visit the Salt River for the

famous wild horses.  I imagine allowing the Heber wild horses to continue to live in their territory could be

considered mutually beneficial.   It would be obvious what the horses could benefit from. For us, it would be

economic benefits. They could become a attraction for animal and nature lovers, and bring in dollars to local

businesses.  I hope the entities of state and county overseeing these Heber wild horses would agree that

preserving the presence and thoughtfully managing of the horses could be a good thing.  Thank you for your

consideration. 


